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NBP and PCB sign MOU for Naming Rights of National Stadium 

 
Karachi, 25 October, 2022: 

 

National Bank of Pakistan and PCB have joined hands to collaborate for the promotion and 

development of Cricket in Pakistan. 

 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was recently signed by Mr. Rehmat Ali Hasnie, President 

(A) NBP, and Mr. Ramiz Raja, Chairman PCB at the Pakistan Cricket Board Head Office in Lahore 

that gives NBP naming rights for the National Stadium Karachi for the next 5 years. 

 

Mr. Ramiz Raja and Mr. Rehmat Ali Hasnie while addressing the media agreed that both organizations 

will work towards identification and grooming talent at the grass root level which is essential for 

cricketing growth in the country. 

 

 


